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The International Tinnitus Journal is alive and now 
begins to thrive. This makes us very happy because our 
efforts during the past couple of years are giving good 
results now.

We are now issuing the first journal of 2013 and 
we will issue the second one on time next december. 
This way we achieve the regularity which is certainly very 
important for a credible publication.

We are receiving good papers from all over the 
world and this is specialy rewarding for us because we 
want to be a truly international journal. Not only Europe 
and America but Asia, Africa, and all the emerging coun-
tries are encouraged to send papers to ITJ. They will be 
welcome and their papers will be carefully reviewed and 
puiblished if they have scientific merit.

Our decision to open the journal in the web for 
free consultation and download of articles proved to be 
wise. Articles published in ITJ are being more visible 
and because of this more cited and we are now having 

a regular flow of good papers. This is also very important 
because we can review and prepare the papers ahead 
of time and this way achieve the regularity in publication 
of new issues.

We want to say thank you for the authors that are 
trusting their papers to us and tell them we know this 
is the most important thing to make up a good journal:

Having good papers to publish.
With your help we will make ITJ better and better 

in the next few years,

So help us God.

Best wishes for all our authors and readers from 
our team at ITJ.

Professor Carlos A Oliveira, MD., PhD.
Chairman of The International Tinnitus Journal.
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